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REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA

TO ALL INTERESTED STAKEHOLDERS

EXTENSION OF THE COMMENT PERIOD FOR SUBMISSION OF COMMENTS
TO THE COMMENT NOTICE PUBLISHED IN GOVERNMENT GAZETTE NUMBER
38567 OF 13 MARCH 2015: STRUCTURED REVIEW OF THE DISPENSING FEE
FOR PERSONS LICENSED IN TERMS OF SECTION 22C 1 (A) OF THE
MEDICINES ACT, 101 OF 1965 AS AMENDED

1. A comment Notice was published in Government Gazette number 38567 of 13
March 2015, requesting interested stakeholders to provide written
representation on the proposed structured review of the dispensing fee to be
charged by persons licensed in terms of Section 22C (1) (a) of the Medicines
and Related Substances Act 101 of 1965 before 13 June 2015.

2. Communication has been received from interested stakeholders requesting for
the comment period to be extended to allow sufficient time for stakeholders to
compile substantiated comments in response to the comment Notice. The
request was considered and the new closing date for comments is granted for a

period ending on the 31st August 2015.

3.  All submissions must be addressed to:

The Director-General: Health

For Attention: Director (Pharmaceutical Economic Evaluations)
Room 0419 South Tower

Civitas Building

Corner Thabo Sehume & Struben Streets

PRETORIA, 0001



Any further enquiries on this matter can be forwarded to Mr S Mngadi at (012)
395 8185.

Yours Sincerely
s R

Mr G STEEL
CLUSTER MANAGER: SECTOR WIDE PROCUREMENT
DATE: ) /OC/ OO\



